
                                                                                            
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

 

t 01536 213100 
 

enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 
 

Principal 
Angela Reynolds 

23rd April 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Re: Year 9 History Visit to Brooke Weston Academy 
 
Our Year 9 History students have been offered the opportunity to visit Brooke Weston Academy and take 
part in a lesson with other students within the Trust. 
 
This will take place on Wednesday 25th April and students will depart from school at 11.35am and will 
return to school at approximately 1.45pm.  Students will travel by school minibus with a member of staff 
and lunch will be provided by Brooke Weston Academy, students  may bring a packed lunch if they wish to. 
 
As students will be travelling on the school minibus we will require your permission.  If you can complete 
the reply slip below and return to school reception as soon as possible. 
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact Miss Longhurst at 
elonghurst@corbytechnicalschool.org . 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------   
 
 
Student name………………………………………………………………………………………..Form……………………….. 
 
          My child will be attending  the History lesson at Brooke Weston Academy on Wednesday 25th April.               
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………………………… (Parent/Carer)  
 
Date……………………………………………………… 
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